
 

PUBLIC ACCURACY TEST NOTICE 

ST. LOUIS COUNTY AUDITOR 

 

Notice is hereby given that the St. Louis County Auditor will conduct a public accuracy 

test of voting equipment used to tabulate votes for absentee precincts for the January 22, 

2019, State Senate - District Eleven (11) Special Primary Election. The test will be 

conducted on Friday, January 18, 2019, beginning at 10:00 a.m., in the Boardroom, 2
nd

 

Floor, St. Louis County Courthouse, 100 North 5
th

 Avenue West, Duluth, MN.   

 

NANCY NILSEN, COUNTY AUDITOR 

By: Phil Chapman, Deputy Auditor / Elections Supervisor 

 

 


